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Dear Mr Singleton,

Our names are Valentina and Penelope. We’d like to think of ourselves as a couple of your
youngest campaigners and activists against the West Midlands interchange (and, for that matter,
anything which blights the landscape, contaminates air and decimates designated green space in
the name of human greed!) Between is, we’ve been to almost every march, every meeting, every
‘consultation’; we even came on a bus with you and toured the area. We found that really sad - it
felt like our home was being turned into just another statistic. It felt like people were sneering at
our the places we know and the fields we run in and sizing them up for how much money they
could make.

We can’t voice our opinions easily yet (Penny especially finds speaking a challenge) but we love
to run, we love to play, we love to look at nature and wonder about the world around us. We will
be brought up to know the importance of the natural world and to do our best to think carefully
about the choices we make when it comes to consumerism and anything else which may effect
the environment. We are nearing the end of this three-year journey now and just felt it was
important to let you know that, although we are young, there’s a big group of children like us in
this area. There’s a big group of children that are counting on the adults in this world to make
good and kind decisions for us. This is our future.

Thank you Mr Singleton.
Yours Sincerely

Valentina and Penelope x
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